



## **TAREAS**

# ÁMBITO COMUNICACIÓN INGLÉS

## **MÓDULO IV**

## 1ª EVALUACIÓN

Nom	bre y	Apelli	dos	••••••	•••••	•••••	••••
DNI					••••		••••

**CURSO 2024/2025** 





### **ACTIVIDAD 1. Complete the dialogue about fears and phobias.**

	Closed spaces	Flying	Spiders	Dentists	Speakin	g in public	
A:	What is your b	iggest fear?					
B:	Hmm, let me th	hink I really	v hate	— I d	an't stanc	d them.	
A:	Did you know t	that your fea	r is called ara	achnophobia	?		
B:	That's interesti	ng. How abo	out you? Wha	nt's your wor	st fear?		
	I am claustrophe the lift!	nobic — that	is the fear o	f		I can't eve	n
В:	I understand yo	ou. What do	you think is t	the most cor	nmon fea	r?	
ре	I'd say it's the feople who judge ts of people can	e every word	you say. Oh,				_
B:	I agree, those a		phobias. I wo			of	
*/	appointment: ci	ta					
pe	CTIVIDAD 2. Cor erfect tense or t ems in the box.	•	•			•	t
S	weets	Witches	Festival	Pump	kins	Fireworks	
A:	Hi! How	your w	eekend	(be)?			
B:	Hi! It's been far eekend.				rate) Diwa	ali this past	
A:	Diwali? What is	s that?					
	It is a Hindu e or six days.		_ known as t	he celebration	on of light	s. It usually las	sts
A:	That sounds an	mazing! Wha	t	( <b>do</b> ) dur	ing Diwali	?	





<b>B:</b> Well, we illum	inate our homes and	temples with lights. We	
	(watch) the	in the night sky	/ — they
		(spend) time with my family	as well. Do
you celebrate an	y traditions during th	e month of October?	
A: Yes, I do! We	celebrate Halloween	on October 31 <sup>st</sup> . It's a wonder	rful night!
Children go arou	nd the neighbourhoo	od at night knocking at the do	or and people
give them	Moreover, p	eople dress up as scary things	s, for example
ghosts,	and skeletons. A	And we usually carve	!
Halloween is nex	t week, would you lik	ke to celebrate it with me?	
<b>B:</b> That'd be ama	zing!		
*carve: tallar			

#### ACTIVIDAD 3. Read the text and answer the questions.

Florence Nightingale was a nurse who saved many lives in the 19th century. She was <u>named after</u>\* the city of Florence in Italy, where her parents went after they got married in 1818.

Florence was an unusual young woman for her time because she didn't want to go to parties and get married. She wanted to be a nurse and help people. Her family didn't want her to become a nurse because hospitals back then were dirty, horrible places. In 1851, Florence went to Germany and learned all about nursing. It was hard work, but she loved it.

In 1854, lots of British soldiers went to fight in the Crimean War. Army hospitals were filled with injured men, but there were no nurses and many men died. Florence and a team of nurses went to help.

Florence worked 20 hours a day to make the army hospital a cleaner and safer place. She brought the men fresh food, she cleaned the hospital beds and she used clean bandages on the wounded soldiers. Soon, fewer men were dying.

When Florence returned to England, people called her a heroine because of her amazing work in the Crimean War. She continued to work hard in Britain to improve hospitals and she was given a medal called the Order of Merit. She was the first woman to receive this honour.

\*name after: llamar a alguien en honor a





#### 1) Answer the questions about the text.

1) Answer the questions about the text.
- Why was Florence an unusual woman?
- Did her family support her when she became a nurse? Why?
- Why did the injured soldiers die in the army hospitals?
- What did Florence do at the army hospitals to make them safer?
- How did the English people react after Florence's work in hospitals?
2) Search information about another important woman in English-speaking countries (e.g. Rosalind Franklin, Jane Austen, Mary Somerville, Virginia Woolf, Lady Di) and answer the questions about her.
-What was her name?
-When did she live?
-Why is she famous?





3) Now write a short text about this woman.\* (5 ptos) (C6.3)